
Capital City Horse and Pony Club

12900 N. 14th Street, Raymond, NE
402-480-5307

http://capitalcityhorseandpony.org

December 2014 meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm.

 In attendance were Carrie, Burt, Adam Smith, Jay, Pam Vanessa Butterfield, Stacey , John, Katie O’kief, 

Rich Wolf, Rick,Tori Adams, Lisa, Makena Finnell, Sally Schedlock, Gavin Elznic, Fran Roemer, Laura 

Hardesty, Joy Plautz, Ken Lonowski, Mike, Nancy, Ellie Hula, Tammy , Saebra Bonde, Jerry Shada, Jonna 

Sipp.

Minutes for October where read and approved at the Awards banquet. 

Treasure report: Checking 8,221.87 Savings (aka bathroom fund) 7,623.87 

Playday: Chairpersons- Tammy Bonde, Pam Butterfield, Deb Welch. They are started to look for judges. 

Speed: Chairpersons- Tausha Dybdal, Charlotte TeBrink. They are looking forward to a great year. 

Roping- Chairpersons- Rich Wolf, Jay Butterfield. They are looking into cattle for a Friday night practice. 

Also doing more youth roping. 

5-D- Chairpersons- Kelly Novotny, Lauren Willis, Jonna Sipp. Looking forward to a fun and exciting year. 

Tuesday Night ride night- Chairpersons- Fran Roemer, Summer Gengenbach, Nancy Hula. They are going 

great. Only one cancellation so far due to weather. 

Cook Shack- Jerry Shada. Got a Pop Cooler coming in from Pepsi Co. Looking into maybe chicken strips next

year. Pam stated that was Carrie’s best seller. Jerry also donated $100 to the bathroom fund. 

Party in the Pasture: Ken Lonowski Looking into dates and Bands. Jonna made a suggestion to hold a money

making event during the day, like a roping or a barrel event. Don’t pack the arena. Hold the band/seating by

the cook shack, office, out house area where we use to have trail coarse. Put up snow fence. Have the 

vendors set up tents to the east of the band area. Try to find a band that doesn’t cost $1500. 

Youth Board: Vanessa Butterfield, Tori Adams, Megan Hansen. Start to look into designing t-Shirt, coat, 

and hats for the club. 

Meeting adjoured at 7:50 

Next Board meeting will be January 5th 7 pm in Hula’s shop.




